
From: <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov> 
Date: Wed, Apr 27, 2022 at 12:30 PM 
Subject: Safety Protocol and Going Green 
To: 
 

 

Hello Everyone! 

 

We posted our revised Safety Protocol today!  Please remember, that we are still have 

COVID 19 impacting many people across the state - so it is important that you first 

check the county where you will be making a visit to know how the virus is 

spreading.  You can do this by using the automatic link to the CDC that is in the first box 

of the Safety Protocol.   

 

If there is High transmission - you must still wear a facemask on visits. Please read the 

full Safety Protocol for all policy. Here is the link (cut and paste): 

http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/files/WVBTT_Home_Safety_Protocol.pdf 

 

Also, we have several documents posted to help you through the process of getting 

ready to move to all electronic forms on June 1, 2022.  Please take a look at all these 

resources - and keep this section of the website handy because we will be posting more 

documents there in the future. Cut and poste this link: 

http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/going_green_wvbtt.asp 

 

Thank you! 

 

WV Birth to Three 
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